
Ginger Blaisdell

From: peggy <peggysul@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 25, 2015 10:42 AM
To: Ginger Blaisdell
Subject: HB9

Dear Chief of Staff Blaisdell,

House Bill 9 was brought to my attention and I would like to say that I am in favor of it.
I am a retired Fairbanks Police Officer and I believe that for the safety of our communities,
it makes sense to have HB 9.

I hope to see it pass.

Thank you for getting the word out!
Sincerely,
Peggy Sullivan
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